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REPRESENTATION FORM

This form must be returned within the statutory period, which Is 28 days from the date
the notice was displayed on the premises or the date specified In the Public Notice In
the newspaper. Please contact the Licensing Section to confirm thls date.

In the Licensing Act 2003, the term “vicinity' is used with particular reference to those
‘interested parties” who may lodge representations to applications for Premises Licences and
who may make representations concerning existing Premises Licences. Although the Act
does not define the term "vicinity' it does define the term an ‘interested party’ as "a person
living in the vicinity, a body representing persons living in the vicinity, a person involved in a
business in the vicinity or a body representing those persons’.
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Yes No
Are you:
¢ A person who lives In the vicinity? —
* A person who operates a business In the vicinity?
e A person representing residents or businesses In the vicinity?

If you are representing residents or
businesses In the vicinlty please list
those residents or businesses who
have asked you to represent them

Your representation must relate to one of the four Licensing Objectives, which are detailed
below. Please detail the evidence supporting your representation and the reason for your
representation. If necessary, separate sheets may be used.

OBJECTIVES EVIDENCE

1.

The prevention of harm to
children




Holt Farm
Ground Corner
Holt, Trowbridge
Wiltshire

BA14 6RT.

11 October 2011

Licensing Representation Form - The Glove Factory, Brook Lane, Holt.

2. To prevent public nuisance.

Obviously occasional music and entertainment is acceptable. However, we are very
unhappy that a licence should be granted seven days of the week, especially since it
specifies outdoors and well as indoors. This is a Conservation Area, and noise and light
contamination should be kept to a minimum. The Glove Factory is a commercial
operation, not a club, and it may well be that, as such, without limitations imposed, the
owners may use the license to its limits.

The owners of the Glove Factory have provided totally insufficient parking facilities for
the numbers of people who are currently visiting their unlicensed “tea room”, for which,
as far as we are aware, they have no planning permission. If a licence is granted for
“high end cuisine” and alcohol, inevitably more traffic will be generated, causing
further public nuisance.

C. B. Stevens



